

## **Matching Gifts**

Many companies offer a gift matching program to their employees. This is a great way to double a donation. Some donors may be willing to ask their companies to match their donation.

It's important to keep in mind, however, that **Matching Gifts** are often issued at specific intervals throughout the year. Although it could take months to receive the check, we are able to add the match total to your fundraising total once the match request has been accepted and confirmed by the Lupus Foundation of America.

Be sure to ask your donors if their employers match. This is a great way to double or even triple your donations!

**IMPORTANT:** Please make sure that the **National Office of Lupus Foundation of America** is chosen. 2121 K Street NW, Suite 200, Washington DC 20037. Please also make sure that your name and Make Your Mark/ Team Make Your Mark is mentioned in the notes or memo.

Once a **Matching Gift** is submitted on your behalf, contact your Make Your Mark Manager so the gift can be tracked.